
 

 

 

Date: 25.03.2020 
 
To 
General Manager 
Department of Corporate Services  
The BSE Ltd 
Phiroze Jee Jee Behoy Towers 
Dalal Street, M Samachar Marg, Fort 
Mumbai-400001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Temporary suspension of operations in the factory in the light of spread of 
Novel Corona Virus  
 
Ref: Keerthi Industries Ltd 

 In the light of covid-19 outbreak which has been declared a pandemic and in support of 
government efforts in containing the same, we are suspending operations at the plants 
belonging to us in the state of Telengana till further notice and resumption of our 
operations will depend upon future development and directions from governments in 
this matter.  

 
This is for your kind information and record. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
 

 

 
 


